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Message: 
 
To: The Committee Secretary 
Joint Standing Committee 
on Electoral Matters 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
Australia 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
This submission is in response to the JSCEM's invitation for public comment as 
part of its Inquiry into the Conduct of the 2001 Federal Election. 
 
I am an Austalian and have travelled extensively over the last 30 years. It is 
necessary as part of my job as a computer professional in the airline industry. 
There have been so many occasions that I have been unable to vote in Federal 
elections that I no longer register to vote. I move frequently and often live in 
hotels and temporary premises for months both in Australia and overseas. 
 
I would like you to ammend the legislation so that as a citizen and a tax payer 
I have a voice. 




